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February 10, 2022 
 
 
Chris Zadel 
Northern Colorado Constructors, Inc.  
9075 WCR 10 
Fort Lupton, CO  80621 
 
Re: NCCI Pit #1, Permit No. M-2001-107, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-8 
 
Mr. Zadel: 
 
On February 10, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) approved 
the Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on February 1, 2022, addressing the 
following: 
 
 Inert Backfill Notice for North Cell 
 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 8 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 
Permit No. M-2001-107.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2001-107 remain 
in full force and effect. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   Jared Ebert; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
 J.C. York; J&T Consulting, Inc. 
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